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Scan the QR code to deliver a food box 
that will bless Israelis in need!
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Yael Eckstein
PRESIDENT & CEO

My friends,

2023 was an unprecedented and tragic year for 
Israel. The brutal terror attacks of October 7 
and the war that followed caused so much 
suffering to so many Israelis. 

Thankfully, when the crisis hit, The Fellowship 
was there on the ground to provide critical 
aid – protection for ordinary citizens and first 
responders, food and other essential needs for 
evacuees from the war zone, comfort for those 
who lost loved ones, and so much more. 

During times of uncertainty and fear, God raises up leaders and imbues 
them with wisdom so that His people will survive. Thanks to faithful 
servants like you, last year alone we supported 1 million people living in 
poverty. We helped fulfill biblical prophecy by bringing 4,000 Jews home 
to Israel from the four corners of the earth. And we provided critical 
security needs to 1 million people in Israel and throughout the world.

You are a faithful friend of Israel, and I know you will continue to bless 
God’s people by continuing to pray, speak, and give on their behalf. 
May God bless you as you have blessed His children.

With blessings from the Holy Land,

One of The Fellowship’s most important traditions  
is going to the Western Wall in Jerusalem, the holiest site in Judaism,  

to lift your prayer requests before God. We love praying for you,  
our treasured Fellowship friends, and feel privileged to remember you 

before our sovereign God at this sacred site. 
Scan the QR code below  
to submit your prayer!


